
 

 

Phone: (954) 545-7043            City of Pompano Beach   Fax: (954) 545-7046 

UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 
MEMORANDUM NO. 19 – 23 

 
DATE: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 
 
TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
C:  Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 
 
VIA:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director  
 
FROM: Shana Coombs-Gordon, Interim Utilities Compliance & Efficiency Manager 
             
SUBJECT:  Approval of Interlocal Agreement (ILA) 

 
The Utilities Department is leading the Cities of Coral Springs, Coconut Creek, Margate and 
North Lauderdale to study the C-14 canal to look for ways to improve water quality that flows 
through our City.  
 
The State recommended a multijurisdictional approach with one City as the lead. As the project 
lead city, Pompano Beach will pay the upfront costs and will be reimbursed by the other cities.  
 
We are requesting the approval of the ILA in order to work with the Cities of Coral Springs, 
Coconut Creek, Margate and North Lauderdale to identify sources of pollution and ways to 
prevent pollution from entering the waters. 
 
 
 
 


